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To the court and PUC board, let us give you a summary of why Quiet Village Il should remain separate 
from other systems in the PUC rate hikes. This is a system that is billed one charge for water and sewar 
and is also billed to CSRW from North Alamo water district as one charge. When the subdivision was 
built, the contract was made that if the subdivision assigned an irrigation allocation of 30 acres to North 
Alamo water supply. In return North Alamo would furnish potable water and sewar to QVII Subdivision. 

(30 acres X 43000 Square feet X 3 allotted waterings of 1 acre foot per acre = 3,870,000 Cubic Feet of 
water.) This is the amount of water allotted to North Alamo Water. Our subdivision uses nowhere near 
this amount allowing North Alamo to sell the remainder. This is why our rates have remained low. 

1) CSWR is billed appx $15.00 per meter for water and sewar from North Alamo Water district. 
2) Pooling us and averaging the cost would cause our water and sewar prices to dramatically 

increase. 
3) The analyst seems to not understand that we are charged one fee for combined water and 

sewar and not an extra sewar charge. 
4) There are appx. 44 full time residents and 60 winter Texans that are here 4-5 months/per year 

that pay the meter service charge of $12.50 per month when no water or sewar is being used. 
5) CSRW has failed to fix 2 fire hydrants and left us without fire protection for over 1 year and this 

has been reported to PUC and the Texas Water commission 
6) CSRW paid $10.00 for our entire water system and we should not be part of any debt service 

they have on other water systems. 
7) We do not believe that any attorney fees should be covered by residents' bills when we were 

not provided with legal assistance ourselves. 
8) We contend that the state of Texas should stop granting monopolies on these systems and only 

allow coop or city owned systems to keep cost reasonable. 
9) North Alamo Water is a Valley Wide water and sewar supplier to over 200,000 residents. Their 

rates are very reasonable. If CSWR cannot supply the customers with the same rates, residents 
should be able to change suppliers as they are with other utilities. 

10) We understand that the state wants to increase rates to conserve water. Our subdivision is 90 % 
concrete and rock and water conservative. 60 winter Texans her 5 months or less and 44 full 
time residents. Each resident uses approximately 1500 gallons per month or less. Each resident 
pays the $12.50 monthly meter rate whether present and using or not. This is all pure profit for 
CSWR. 

11) Since our water system is a pass-through system North Alamo has very limited hourly 
investment to read meters and test water. We estimate 10 hours per month. 


